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#teamdadega

Thank you to local law 
enforcement for stopping by to 

play games with our kids!

Reminder: You can access your 
child's progress 24/7 through 

Parent Portal.

Reminders: 
Darters will go bowling Thursday, 1/11. 
This is a House reward.
Temperatures are frigid. Please 
remind your kids to wear warm 
clothing; if any child needs help with a 
winter coat, we can help.
Demerits reset in January, with all 
children going back to 0.
87% of our children had 0 demerits 
for the first semester.

All photos 
feature 
student 

designed & 
produced 

work!


